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Date: January 2, 2025 
 
Subject: Belden Statement on PFAS Restrictions and Reporting 

 

Belden is assessing our compliance with current and upcoming regulations including the requirements of 
numerous global restrictions and reporting on the use of Per- and Polyfluorinated Substances (PFAS) in 
our products.  

 

We are evaluating our complex and multi-tiered supply chains to determine whether and to what extent 
PFAS chemicals are contained in our current product offerings to assure compliance with regulatory 
reporting requirements and any restricted material requirements in future products and materials supplied 
by partners. We do not yet have the information or completed analysis.  

 

Belden is committed to fulfilling our obligations and to being a responsible partner in addressing concerns 
about the health and environmental impacts of PFAS. As soon as more information is available, we will 
provide an update. 

 


